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         June 22, 2018 
 

North Creek Interceptor construction update: 
Final Paving on 214th Street SE – June 25-27 

West of Bothell-Everett Highway (SR 527) 

King County is nearing completion of construction on the North Creek Interceptor, a major  
sewer line serving portions of Bothell, Mill Creek, and unincorporated Snohomish County.  
These improvements will provide added capacity and ensure reliable operations for the future. 

• Final paving on 214th St SE 
will begin Monday, June 25 
and is expected to take two  
to three days.   

• Traffic will be reduced to  
one lane. 

• Access to driveways will be 
limited as paving occurs in 
front of properties. 
 

During this work: 
• Approved work hours are  

7:00 am to 6:00 pm; expect 
some noise during this work. 

• Paving is weather dependent and could be delayed. 

• Crews, trucks, and large equipment will be working in the street. 

• Traffic will be directed around the work site.  

• Bicycles will travel with vehicle traffic. Please drive slowly and obey signs and flaggers! 

• You may want to consider alternate routes if available. 

• Please drive slowly and obey signs and flaggers! 
 

Stay informed: 
• To learn more about the project and sign up for email updates, visit KingCounty.gov/NCI. 

• If you have questions, please call our construction info line at 206-205-9795. 

• David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov.  
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